
-----Original Message----- 
From: Edward Shaffran [mailto:edward@shaffran.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Thacher, Jill 
Cc: Brad Moore LT 
Subject: S. Fourth Ave. 
 
Jill, 
 
The propose of this email is to let you and the HDC know I am in full support of the two projects Brad 
Moore is working on.  I believe what he and the respective property owners are proposing meet the 
Secretary of Interior Standards not to mention the esthetics, color, texture, setback and height concerns 
the HDC has voiced in the recent past.  The projects would be complimentary to those buildings within 
the Main Street historic district.  
--- 
Edward A. (Ed) Shaffran 
business eMail | edward@shaffran.com 
209 S. Fourth Avenue, 1C 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104 
direct | 734-274-2259 
direct fax | 734-274-2259 
mobile | 734.276.6031 
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